A ISR GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
& AFTT MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
(XeTd §13 RAILWAY BOARD)

No.TC-1/2024/214/efile/1(3459878) New Delhi, dt.05.04.2024

Dy. COM/Goods
NFR

Sub: Charging freight on Through Distance Basis
Ref:(i)Rates Master Circular/Freight on Through Distance Basis/2014/0
dt.24.09.2014

(ii)Board’s letter N0.2020/TC-I/Procedure dt.02.03.2020

Please refer to NFR’s letter No.T/FOIS/Assistance/07/Pt.1 dt.04.01.2024 wherein
Railway has sought clarification with regard to applicability of charging freight on
through distance basis in specific situation of a terminal.

In this regard, it is to state that criteria for applicability of charging freight on
through distance basis are stipulated vide Para 1.0 of Rates Master Circular under
reference (i). NFR may take appropriate decision duly keeping in view the extant
guidelines.

Further, reference is invited to Board’s letter No0.2020/TC-I/Procedure
dt.02.03.2020 prescribing procedure for making reference to Board which should be
adhered while making a reference to Board.
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Copy to:
PCOM, PCCM/NEFR - for information please







GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
(RAILWAY BOARD)

No0.2020/TC-1/Procedure New Delhi, Dt. 02 .03.2020

Pr. Chief Commercial Manager,
All Zonal Railways

Sub: Procedure for correspondence with Railway Board

Please find enclosed herewith a copy of Board’s letter No.2011/0&M/3/6
d.04.04.2011 regarding procedure to be followed while making correspondence
with Railway Board wherein it is stipulated that correspondence with Board should
have the approval of GM/PHOD and all letters (except routine nature/reminder)
should be signed by an officer not below the rank of SAG.

Further vide Board’s letter No.TCR/Misc./2008/6 Pt. dt.10.05.2011 (copy
enclosed), Zonal Railways have been advised that while making a reference to
Board regarding policy issue or seeking clarification thereon, Zonal Railway
should send a self-contained proposal preferably signed by PCCM or when signed
by any other SAG officer, then it should clearly mention that it has the approval of
PCCM. The proposal should invariably contain the remarks of PFA and should
also indicate whether it has the approval of GM or not.

The above-mentioned instructions are reiterated. All concerned may be
advised to follow the aforesaid instructions scrupulously.
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(Barjesh Dharmani)

Exec. Director Traffic Comml.(Rates)

Railway Board



